
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 29, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
MULTICULTURAL CLUB 
Lunar New Year is a unique celebration in which families pay respect to ancestors and wish each 
other luck, health, and happiness. Each year, millions worldwide commemorate this event. To add 
some excitement to our celebrations here at Burnsview, we’ve decided to hide 40 red envelopes with 
chocolate coins around the school! Each envelope has a special Lunar New Year message inside, 
filled with good wishes and a little chocolate surprise to kickstart the year with positivity and fun.  
 
Your mission is to find one of these hidden envelopes! They will be scattered in different places 
around the school. It’s a great way to bring some good luck and a festive spirit to our school 
community. We hope that this small treasure hunt brightens your day and brings you happiness and 
luck in the coming year.  
 
Happy Lunar New Year, Burnsview!! 
 
CAREERS 

The BC Excellence Scholarship nominations are due on Jan 31st. Check the eligibility and fill out 
the questions. Then, submit your application to Ms.Switzer by email by January 31.  

YEARBOOK 
 

• Last call to submit pet photos to be put in the yearbook is Friday, January 31! There are 
posters around the school with a QR code to submit if you want your pet to be in the yearbook! 

 

• Exchange students please submit photos for the yearbook via the yearbook email 
(yearbookburnsview@gmail.com) or use the QR code poster outside the computer lab. 

 
CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 
Breakfast: Bacon Wrap, Hashbrowns 
Lunch: Perogies, Poutine, Mac and Cheese 
Snacks: Jello and Peach Cups 
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